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To: psych-all-users
Subject: Weekly Bulletin - 06/10/2023

Department of Psychology – Weekly Bulletin: 06/10/23 
 
Please send any information to hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk you 
wish to share. 
Each weekly bulletin will be shared every Friday – We hope you have a lovely weekend! 
 
 
New vegetarian and vegan food opƟons on campus 
 
As part of our commitment to sustainability and to provide more choice and variety, Warwick Retail are pleased to 
announce the launch of two new food outlets serving vegetarian and vegan food. Giving you access to tasty and 
sustainable food choices.  
 
We’re excited to be launching spud, our food truck offering loaded baked potatoes with a selection of delicious fresh 
vegetarian and vegan fillings. Our other food truck Red Rocket now serves Grilled Cheese with tasty vegetarian and 
vegan fillings. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
 
Henry 
Henry Gregory 
Marketing Assistant, Marketing, Communications and Insight 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Public Lecture - 23/10 6pm Abertay University 
 
Dear colleagues, 
For those of you who live relaƟvely close to Dundee, please feel free to sign-up/let your students know about our 
third Annual Michael Lamb Public Lecture, delivered this year by Professor Rory O’Connor. 
hƩps://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/third-annual-michael-lamb-public-lecture-Ɵckets-712916862527?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 
Best wishes 
Chris 
 
Dr Christopher D Watkins (PhD, SFHEA) 
Senior Lecturer in Psychology and Head of the Division of Psychology and Forensic Sciences 
Abertay University, Dundee, DD11HG 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
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Do You Want to Know How to Get Published in Whatever Journal You Want, Whenever You Want? 
 
Springer Nature are hosƟng an online workshop on October 18th at 2.30pm. The webinar will cover:  

 The criteria that editors look for in a manuscript 
 Tips for writing and article structure 
 The benefits of publishing articles Open Access 
 The importance of discoverability for the impact of a researcher’s work 
 Q&A session, 

 
All registrants will receive a recording of the session. REGISTER NOW 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Mutual Mentoring 
 
Hi all, 
  
You may have seen in insite last week that we are launching a new mutual mentoring programme. Please do share 
the details with anyone in your department you think may be interested: 
  
Sign up for mutual mentoring 
The programme will partner staff from under-represented communiƟes (Inclusion Mentors) with senior staff 
(Leadership Mentors) to develop a mutually beneficial mentoring relaƟonship. Inclusion Mentors will share their 
lived experiences enabling their mentor to learn more and embrace difference, and Leadership Mentors will share 
their experiences of leadership and management. 
  
Hear from our Provost, Emma Flynn, about why this is such an important programme, and sign up before 25 
October.   
  
Take care, 
Michaela. 
  
--- 
Michaela Hodges. | ᠪᠫᠬᠭᠮ Hear my name (part of the Say My Name project). | She/Her (Make the Pronouns Pledge). 
Social Inclusion Manager. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Ada Lovelace Day 
 
Dear all, 
 
This is advance warning that Warwick's annual Ada Lovelace Day celebraƟon will take place on Wednesday 18 
October (Week 3) from 2:30-6:30pm in MS.02 (Zeeman Building), followed by a recepƟon in the Street. 
 
Ada Lovelace Day is an internaƟonal iniƟaƟve to celebrate the achievements of women across STEM, and this year 
we have an exciƟng programme with talks and a panel discussion by including several Warwick alumni. For further 
informaƟon about the event, see the webpage here, and if you are interested in aƩending, please register as soon 
as possible via the web-form here. 
 
I hope to see you many of you there! 
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Tom 
 
Dr Thomas Hudson (He/Him) 
Associate Professor 
Office: D2.03 | Zeeman Building | University of Warwick 
Web: Ɵnyurl.com/thudso 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Dept of Psychology media coverage - Radio 4 Today and The Times 
 
Hi all, 
 
I wanted to get in touch to flag up some media coverage for your department. I've been working with Dr Jesse 
Preston to promote her paper on the spirituality of science. Jesse was on Radio 4's Today programme this morning 
and did an absolutely fantasƟc job. You can listen here from 53:15 minutes in 
- hƩps://www.bbc.co.uk/sounds/play/m001r1sq 
 
The research has also been covered by The Times today - hƩps://www.theƟmes.co.uk/arƟcle/can-science-give-our-
lives-meaning-the-science-suggests-it-can-m7xll7365 
 
I had also had some success with promoƟng Anita Lenneis and Anu Realo's paper on sleep and wellbeing over the 
summer. The research was recently covered by the Wall Street Journal, plus the Mail Online, New York Post, BBC 
Kent, Suffolk and London, Female First, plus other online news sites.   
 
Please do let me know if you hear of any upcoming research papers from the department! 
 
Many thanks 
 
Natalie 
 
Natalie Gidley Dip CIPR.  
  
CommunicaƟons Officer (Media), Corporate CommunicaƟons 
Email: natalie.gidley@warwick.ac.uk | Mob: +44 (0) 7824540791 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Good morning. 
 
ESRC is currently refreshing its Peer Review College membership and I am wriƟng to invite you, as a current or 
former award holder, to apply to join. If you are already a College member there is no need to re-apply; however, 
please consider sharing this opportunity with colleagues in academia, business/industry, public or third sector 
organisaƟons who have some experience of research and/or research funding and might be interested in becoming 
a member. 
 
College members are our preferred source of expert reviewers and panellists. All current and former ESRC award 
holders will know that we expect Project Leads and Project Co-Leads to join the College, to help support our 
assessment processes.   
 
There are many benefits to membership, including: 

1. Receipt of ESRC’s quarterly Peer Review College newsleƩer, a concise source of updates and news relevant 
to our expert reviewers 

2. Formal recogniƟon from UKRI and ESRC of your trusted valuable status 
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3. A beƩer understanding of wriƟng funding applicaƟons and applicaƟon assessment 
4. A broader view of the novel ideas coming through the funding pipeline in your area    
5. Access to online expert reviewer training tailored to UKRI’s new Funding Service (TFS) system 

  
Membership of the College does not affect eligibility to apply for UKRI funding and does not confer any advantage or 
disadvantage upon a funding applicaƟon.  
 
How to apply: 
 
We have introduced an online self-nominaƟon applicaƟon process, which should only take between 10 and 20 
minutes to complete. To apply, please click on the link below:  
 
hƩps://engagementhub.ukri.org/esrc-grants-delivery/esrc-peer-review-college-self-nominaƟon 
We accept applicaƟons throughout the year and assess them quarterly. If your applicaƟon is successful, you will be 
noƟfied in due course.  
 
We invite applicaƟons for College membership from those with backgrounds in academia, business/industry, public 
or third sector organisaƟons, who have some experience of research and/or research funding. A member’s 
experience might be drawn from any of a variety of roles, such as technician or in professional services. We 
encourage applicaƟons from those with experience of research across disciplines, sectors and countries. There is no 
travel requirement for those invited to serve on an ESRC panel, as our panel meeƟngs are run using online 
plaƞorms. 
 
We look forward to receiving your applicaƟon.  If you have any quesƟons or comments, please contact us at 
PeerReviewCollege@esrc.ukri.org. 
 
Best wishes 
 
ESRC Peer Review College team 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Hi Hedgehog Friendly Campus volunteers!! I hope you are well. I just wanted to send an update about Hedgehog 
Friendly Campus (HFC). This year we are working towards the Gold accreditation, after achieving Silver last year. To 
achieve this, we will be completing various activities, such as hedgehog tunnel surveys in spring and putting up 
hedgehog signs on roads to tell people to slow down as wildlife is around. Below are some ways that you can get 
involved with HFC and us!  

On the 12th October 2023, there is a webinar organised by HFC between 12-1pm about mammals. This is open 
to all staff and students. Matt Larsen-Daw, CEO of the Mammal Society, will be presenting the talk and discussing 
why mammal tracking is important, how to do this and much more! 

You can register for this webinar here: Recording Mammals on Campus webinar (actionnetwork.org) 

Sign up as a Hedgehog Street Hedgehog Champion here. It is free to register. Hedgehog Street is a campaign 
funded by The British Hedgehog Preservation Society and People's Trust for Endangered Species that aims to turn 
our gardens and communities into hedgehog havens. Please be aware that this is a different scheme to Hedgehog 
Friendly Campus, which is run solely by the British Hedgehog Preservation Society. 

Become a Hedgehog Champion and join a network of over 90,000 like-minded individuals! Once registered, you get 
access to lots of resources, ideas for activities and opportunities to share your hedgehog images and stories. 

If you do this, please email us your confirmation email to sustainability@warwick.ac.uk as it goes towards our Gold 
Award evidence for HFC. We need this email as evidence.  
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As part of the Big Hog Litter Pick Challenge, ran by Hedgehog Friendly Campus, we are recording the number of 
bags of litter we are collecting between 19th September and 25th November 2023. We will be competing against 
other universities, with all volunteers receiving a virtual certificate for taking part, and the winning university 
receiving a hedgehog home and bag of hedgehog food.  

Warwick Wombles Picks (sign up to these here) Litter picks - Wednesday Warwick Wombles 

1. Wednesday 18th October, 12-1pm- start at Sports and Wellness Hub. 

2. Wednesday 22nd November, 12-1pm- location TBC. 

Friends of Canley Green Spaces Picks (you must be part of Warwick Volunteers to get involved in- sign up here 
Warwick Volunteers) 

1. Saturday 28th Oct 2023 - Woodland Litter Pick to Help Hedgehogs (Canley Brook - Tocil Wood) 
2. Saturday 25th Nov 2023 - Woodland Litter Pick to Help Hedgehogs (Canley Brook - The Shrubberies) 

The meeting point for these two litter picks is outside Pret, near the entrance to the Rootes Building. The picks run 
from 10:30am to 2:30pm. 

Future events: We will be running bug hotel making sessions in the upcoming months. HFC will also be running a 
campaigns workshop for students on the 17th of January. More info on these two events will be released out once it 
has been confirmed.  

It is also worth mentioning that you can let us know if you want to borrow the footprint tunnels – we are going 
into a time where hedgehogs will be hibernating but reach out if you would them in the spring via emailing 
sustainability@warwick.ac.uk. 

 
Kind Regards, 
Hannah. 
 
Hannah Austin (She/Her) 
PA to Derrick Watson, Head of Psychology, University of Warwick 
Please note my working hours are 8:30am till 4:30pm Monday to Thursday and 9:00am till 4:00pm on Friday. 
Room H1.41, Humanities Building I Coventry I CV4 7AL 
www.warwick.ac.uk/ or chat with me on Teams! 
Hannah.o.austin@warwick.ac.uk  
 

 
 


